Regarding the Inn proposal in my neighborhood
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| just wanted to weigh in regarding the vote before the commission. | live at 140 Wykeham and just hope
that the plans can go ahead to build a small inn on the property in question. Small being the operative
word. It is such an eye sore now and so sad that something can’t be built using local people and help
bring more jobs and tax benefits and prosperity to Washington and the area. For me the roads and the
way the potholes are filled or not is a bigger problem.

Thank you,
Marsha Mason



